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1st March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Accepting your place at King’s School 
 
Welcome to King’s School- I am delighted that we have been able to offer your child a place and 
look forward to welcoming them to our community soon. 
 
In order to accept your child’s place at King’s, you will need to complete our online registration form 
via Bromcom. You will receive an email from our office with information on how to complete the 
form this week.  
 
Please note: 

• Emails will be sent on 4th March 2024. Please check your junk/spam folder if you have not 
received your email by 3pm tomorrow.  

• Emails will be sent to the address you have registered with the Brighton and Hove School 
Admissions Team. If you have changed your email address recently, please contact us. 

• If you did not provide the B&H School Admissions Team with an email address, please 
contact us to confirm the email address you wish to use to register.  

 
You can contact King’s School by emailing admissions@kingsschoolhove.org.uk or by telephoning 
01273 840 004. Please bear in mind that we receive a large number of calls and emails about 
admissions at this time of year, so it could take us a short while to reply to your message.  
 
We will be sending out welcome packs with more information on joining King’s around the Easter 
holidays, including information on transition days. In the meantime, you can find lots of helpful 
information on transitioning to secondary school and life at King’s on our website: 
www.kingsschoolhove.org.uk  
 
I look forward to meeting you soon. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs S Price 
Headteacher 
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